Community Outreach

During our community outreach process, we met with Council President Jamie Torres (10/05/23—Virtual), the Central Platte Valley – Auraria RNO leadership (12/07/23—Virtual), the LoDo District Inc. Urban Design Committee (01/24/24—Virtual), as well as the leadership of the Auraria Higher Education Center (12/20/24—In-Person).

In general, these meetings focused on how our proposed rezoning is supported by adopted plans, particularly due to the relatively recent adoption of the Downtown Area Plan Amendment and the creation of specific zone districts for this area of the City. Additionally, we discussed how this proposed rezoning and its timing is aligned with the broader Ball Arena redevelopment.